PLEASE  NOTE 
EXTENSION OF TIME FOR RECEIPT OF APPLICATION FORMS FOR 2014
THE CLOSING DATE FOR RECEIPT OF APPLICATION FORMS FOR
CALLS TO THE INNER BAR FOR 2015 HAS BEEN EXTENDED TO -
MONDAY 22ND DECEMBER 2014.

    ============================================================
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO MEMBERS

APPOINTMENT OF SENIOR COUNSEL

THE ATTENTION OF THOSE MEMBERS CONTEMPLATING APPLYING TO TAKE SILK IN 2015 IS DIRECTED TO THE CONTINUED USE OF THE CURRENT APPLICATION FORM WHICH IS AVAILABLE ON THE WEBSITE OF THE OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL WWW.ATTORNEYGENERAL.IE AND THE WEBSITE OF THE BAR COUNCIL. WWW.LAWLIBRARY.IE 

APPLICANTS SHOULD SPECIALLY NOTE THAT THEY WILL BE REQUIRED TO SUBMIT AMONGST OTHER ITEMS REFERENCES FROM TWO PERSONS HOLDING JUDICIAL OFFICE AS PROVIDED FOR AT PAGE THREE OF THE APPLICATION FORM.
